State of Vermont Sarah Copeland Hanzas, Secretary of State
Office of the Secretary of State S. Lauren Hibbert, Deputy Secretary

128 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05633-1101
(802) 828-2363

NOTICE TO VOTERS

VERMONT PRIMARY ELECTION
AUGUST 13, 2024

To: Registered Voters in the State of Vermont

From: Sean Sheehan, Director of Elections & Campaign Finance
Date: July 26, 2024

RE: Vermont Primary Election Warning — Town of Lyndon, VT

This notice is to inform the registered voters in Lyndon, Vermont of recent changes to the polling place
for the upcoming Vermont Primary Election. Due to flood-related damage to its Municipal Office
Building, the town of Lyndon will hold its August 13, 2024 Primary Election at the Public Safety
Building at 316 Main Street in Lyndon, Vermont.

Please direct questions about the polling location to:
Dawn Dwyer
Town Clerk & Treasurer
PO Box 167
Lyndonville, VT 05851

dawn@lyndonvt.org
802-626-5785

The Secretary of State’s Elections Division supports municipal clerks and election workers to ensure
that Vermont elections remain free, fair, and accessible. General questions regarding election
administration may be directed to the Elections Division at sos.vermont.gov/elections/about/contact.

Sincerely,

Sean Sheehan

Cc: Sarah Copeland Hanzas, Vermont Secretary of State
S. Lauren Hibbert, Deputy Secretary of State
Dawn Dwyer, Lyndon Town Clerk
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State of Vermont Sarah Copeland Hanzas, Secretary of State
Office of the Secretary of State S. Lauren Hibbert, Deputy Secretary

128 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05633-1101
(802) 828-2363

NOTICE TO VOTERS

VERMONT PRIMARY ELECTION
AUGUST 13, 2024

To: Registered Voters in the State of Vermont

From: Sean Sheehan, Director of Elections & Campaign Finance
Date: August 1, 2024

RE: Vermont Primary Election Warning — Town of Barton, VT

This notice is to inform the registered voters in Barton, Vermont of recent changes to the polling place
for the upcoming Vermont Primary Election. Lake Region Union High School is no longer available to
the town as a polling place; therefore, the Town of Barton will hold its August 13, 2024 Primary
Election at the Barton Town Clerk’s Office, 34 Main Street in Barton, Vermont.

Please direct questions about the polling location to:
Kristin Atwood
Town Clerk
34 Main Street
Barton, VT 05822

bartontownoffice@gmail.com
802-525-6222

The Secretary of State’s Elections Division supports municipal clerks and election workers to ensure
that Vermont elections remain free, fair, and accessible. General questions regarding election
administration may be directed to the Elections Division at sos.vermont.gov/elections/about/contact.
Sincerely,
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Sean Sheehan

Cc: Sarah Copeland Hanzas, Vermont Secretary of State
S. Lauren Hibbert, Deputy Secretary of State
Kristin Atwood, Barton Town Clerk
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